
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
07/09/2013 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender would like to alert the community to thefts that have been 

occurring recently. The Sheriff’s Office has had several reports recently of a male 

and female suspect going to homes in the community and soliciting to perform home 

repair or home improvement work. The duo will try to get inside of the home while 

one person distracts the homeowner the other will take items from the home 

including purses. 

The couple is reported to be driving an older model, four door, sedan possibly light 

blue, gray, or light brown in color.  

 

The male is described to be 6’ tall, thin build, brown hair cut short, approximately 

30 to 40 years old.  

The female is described to be tall, thin build, dirty blonde, or light brown shoulder 

length hair, in her late twenties or early thirties. The female has also been reported 

to possibly be pregnant.  

 

 

Anyone with information should contact Sheriff’s Office at 740-773-1185 or 

Southern Ohio Crime Stoppers at  740.773.TIPS (local) or 1-800-222-TIPS  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


